
 
 

November 29th, 2018 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

The Kiwanis lighted Christmas parade scheduled for Friday, November 30th as part of the 

Christmas Under the Oaks festivities has been cancelled due to the threat of inclement 

weather. All participants requesting a refund are encouraged to contact Randy Broussard 

at 337-794-6041. 

 

Bag of Donuts will still perform under the pavilion in Heritage Square at 7:00 PM on 

Friday as scheduled.  

 

The tree lighting originally scheduled for 8:00 PM on Friday evening will be moved to 

Saturday, December 1st at 7:15 PM. 

 

There are no changes to Friday’s Holiday House or carnival schedules. Holiday House 

will be open from 10:00 AM – 8:30 PM on both Friday and Saturday, admission is $5. 

 

There are no additional changes to the events scheduled for Saturday, December 1st and 

they will continue as previously scheduled.  
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